
Spencer Municipal Communications Utility 
520 2nd Avenue East 
Spencer, Iowa 51301 

 

 

 October 4, 2019 

 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

Washington, D.C.  20554 

 

 Attention:   Wireline Competition Bureau 

 

 Re: Monthly Updated Base Document;  

  Spencer Municipal Communications Utility Tariff  F.C.C. No. 1 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

 Pursuant to Section 61.15(f) of the Commission’s Rules, transmitted herewith please find 

the complete base document of Spencer Municipal Communications Utility F.C.C. No. 1, which 

includes all tariff changes that became effective as of September 3, 2019.   

 

 Any questions regarding this filing may be directed to the undersigned. 

 

      Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Spencer Municipal Communications Utility 

 

 

      _______________________________       

      Salvatore Taillefer, Jr. 

      Its Attorney                                     

 

Blooston, Mordkofsky, Dickens    

 Duffy & Prendergast, LLP         

2120 L Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20037 

(202) 828-5528 

       


